
FANTASTIC FIFTY-FIVE 

Our reunion was so much fun, good friends, good food plus dancing! 

Over one hundred people attended each night. 

We enjoyed the great space at Roy Pitz Brewing Friday night and the 

food was so good. It was a little difficult to hear the background music 

because so many classmates enjoyed the time to catch up. 

The room looked so beautiful Saturday night at the Orchards… 

               

Dinner was delicious and we danced to the same group that has played 

for us for the last reunions. 

Thanks to all for their planning, communications, decorations, donations 

and for the classmates who attended. We missed the ones that were 

unable to attend. 

Keep your email current on the website and stay connected. It was a 

great reunion and like someone said, “Isn’t it always”!! 

 

 


